COUNTY OF MERRIMACK

333 DANIEL WEBSTER HIGHWAY, SUITE 2
2 BOSCAWEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03303-2415
(603) 796-6800 FAX: (603) 796-6840

www.merrimackcounty.net

COMMISSIONERS COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
ROSS L. CUNNINGHAM

TARA REARDON, Chair, Concord
STUART D. TRACHY, Vice Chair, Franklin
DAVID M. LOVLIEN ]R,, Clerk, Pembroke

August 8, 2023

Ms. Lori Weaver, Commissioner

NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Opioid Abatement Advisory Commission

¢/o NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Dear Ms. Weaver,

t am writing on behalf of Merrimack County, in accordance with RSA 126-A:84 IV, to provide an annual
report of expenditures to the Department of Health and Human Services and the Opioid Abatement
Advisory Commission. During the period October 1, 2022 through July 31, 2023 we spent $53,426.13 of
the funds awarded to the County. We do not intend to spend any additional funds during the month of

August.
Regards,

A

Aaron D Turner
Finance Director



COUNTY OF MERRIMACK

333 DANIEL WEBSTER HIGHWAY, SUITE 2
BOSCAWEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03303-2415
(603) 796-6800 FAX: (603) 796-6840

www.merrimackcounty.net

RECEIVEL

AUG 16 2021

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
COMMISSINIITN S QIFFICE

COMMISSIONERS

TARA REARDON, Chairman, Concord
PETER SPAULDING, Vice Chairman, Hopkinton
STUART D. TRACHY, Clerk, Franklin

August 11, 2021

Ms. Lori A. Shibinette, Commissioner

NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pieasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Opioid Abatement Advisory Commission

¢/o NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Dear Ms. Shibinette,

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
ROSS L. CUNNINGHAM

I am writing on behalf of Merrimack County, in accordance with RSA 126-A:84 |V, to provide an annual
report of expenditures to the Department of Health and Human Services and the Opioid Abatement
Advisory Commission. We have not spent, nor do we intend to spend, any of the $29,999.60 awarded to
the County prior to September 1, 2021, Therefore, we have no funded projects or programs to evaluate

in a supplemental report.

Regards,

Michael Rivard
Finance Director




COUNTY OF MERRIMACK

333 DANIEL WEBSTER HIGHWAY, SUITE 2

. BOSCAWEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03303-2415
(603) 796-6800 FAX: (603) 796-6840

www.merrimackcounty.net

RECEIVED

AUG 10 2022

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE

COMMISSIONERS

TARA REARDON, Chairman, Concord
PETER SPAULDING, Vice Chairman, Hopkinton
STUART D. TRACHY, Clerk, Franklin

August 9, 2022

Ms. Lori A. Shibinette, Commissioner

NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Opioid Abatement Advisory Commission

c/o NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301-3852

Dear Ms. Shibinette,

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
ROSS L. CUNNINGHAM

I am writing on behalf of Merrimack County, in accordance with RSA 126-A:84 1V, to provide an annual
report of expenditures to the Department of Health and Human Services and the Opioid Abatement
Advisory Commission. We have not spent, nor do we intend to spend, any of the funds awarded to the

County prior to September 1, 2022.

We do plan to begin spending the funds on a County Navigator once an applicant is hired.

Regards,

p it

Aaron D Turner
Finance Director
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